‘BRAVO, PORT’

To the Editor:

Bravo, Port Washington. And
praises to the Teen Theater,
which occupied about 100 teena-
gers this summer and produced a
wonderful, entertaining and
highly creditable ‘‘Guys and
Dolls’’ last weekend.

When you consider that various
governmental agencies have
poured millions into youth prog-
rams with very little good result,
and when you realize that this
town had a program that cost us
nothing and gave us four evenings
of great entertainment at the huge
admission price of 50 cents a per-
son, you must join in the applause
for everyone connected with the
enterprise.

There is a lot of talent in Port,
not the least of which resides in
Debbie Lewandowski, whose por-
trayal of Adelaide was both riot-
ous and winning. Every other cast
member did an equally fine job.

It’s a pleasure to have some-
thing to cheer. I only wish our
school system, which costs the
taxpayers so dearly, could be this
successful in most of its undertak-
ings. '

Eleanor Kurz
2 Woodland Dr.

‘SMASHING SUCCESS’

To the Editor:

From all reports the attendance
at the recent production of ‘‘Guys
and Dolls”’ by the Teen Summer
Theater was a smashing success,
as it deserved to be.

The performance on stage at
Schreiber High School was near
professional quality and the
orchestra in the pit was no less so.
It hardly seems possible that such
a production could have been put
on after so few weeks of rehearsal.

Probably the secret behind this
is enthusiasm, generated we are
sure by the director and the
producer of this — and all of the
other Teen Theater performances
— Pam and Ron Meadows. They
deserve a long round of applause
from everyone in Port for
developing and carrying on such a
fascinating activity for our
vacationing {eenagers. Knowing
Pam and Ron, we likewise know
that they had a* much fun doing
the show as the performers,
musicians, and technicians.

To everyone who had anything
to do with putting on this
production, we say ‘“well done”,
and we wish you many more such
successful seasons.

June and Floyd Mackey
Shadyside Ave.




